
Submitter: Eileene Gillson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

SB181 

Our tax dollars should not be used to harm animals. Oregon has some of the 

strongest animal protection laws ins the country and this needs to be reflected in all 

areas of our government. 


